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TOPIC:     Discussion on Amendment to District of Innovation Plan  
   

  

 

SUBMITTED BY:    Rebecca Coss-Morales   OF: Asst Superintendent for Admin 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:  May 17, 2023 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the Board approve the proposed amendment to the current United ISD 

District of Innovation Plan (TAC 21.003) 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 

To provide flexibility to address current staffing shortages 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:   DBA (Legal), DBA (Local), HB 1842 
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